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The National Association for the Advancement of Colored People (NAACP), Economic Programs Department, officially released the Twin Cities Economic Inclusion Plan EIP Report Saturday, December 7th in the Twin Cities. 
Minnesota is home to some of the greatest disparities for African American people in the country, particularly in the quality of life areas of employment, education, public safety and criminal justice, juvenile justice, poverty and income, home ownership and health.  These disparities are not just restricted to the Twin Cities but are reflected throughout the State of Minnesota.

The voices and concerns of Twin Cities residents are included in the EIP Report and were obtained at two events: A Leadership Roundtable and a Community Town Hall meeting, which were held at the Minneapolis Urban League in December of 2018.  The EIP community meetings, research and report were funded by the Northwest Area Foundation in Saint Paul.
The objectives of the report are to underscore the quality of life impact of decades of racial and economic disparity in Minnesota and the Twin Cities, and to identify actionable economic solutions to the issues plaguing the African American community in 
the Twin Cities and Minnesota.  The report findings and recommendations were
presented to the public by the National NAACP, Minnesota/Dakotas Area State Conference and the Saint Paul and Minneapolis Chapters at a roll-out meeting on Saturday, December 7th at The Minneapolis Urban League’s Glover Sudduth Center, 2100 Plymouth Avenue North in Minneapolis.
The public meeting was co-hosted by the National NAACP, the NAACP Minnesota/Dakotas Area State Conference and the Saint Paul and Minneapolis Chapters of the NAACP.
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*Note: The NAACP Twin Cities EIP Report is one of only 4 locally specific EIP research reports in the US that the National NAACP has produced.  It serves as a companion report to two other recent reports similar topics: the 2017 NAACP Minnesota/Dakotas Area State Conference Audit report, an Administrative Compliance Audit of Certain Provisions in the State of Minnesota Human Rights Act, Statewide Affirmative Action Program, and Procurement Act - {https://www.leg.state.mn.us/docs/2017/other/170417.pdf};  

and the 2017 Minnesota Joint Disparity Study, in which eight state and local government entities came together to analyze whether there is a level playing field for targeted group-owned firms in the local marketplace. The 2017 Minnesota Joint Disparity Study examined procurement, construction, professional services, goods, and other services in the public and private sectors - 

{https://mn.gov/admin/disparity-study/resources/reports/}.
